
    Your DSTA Correna Wheeler at 

    The Willows State School would like to 

    Send a Special Invitation to  

    All Defence Parents/Caregivers  

    to attend a  
 

“WELCOME TO  
  OUR SCHOOL 
  MORNING TEA!” 
  

 on Friday   

 10th February 2017 

 

 

 

  From 9:00am – 11:00am in L Pod 

  Staff from DCO will also be present. 
 

Please R.S.V.P. to Correna on 47 991 333 ext 323  
or email      cwhee36@eq.edu.au  asap 

 Look forward to seeing you there! 
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